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12 October 1949

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I am glad to have your card with the 
announcement of the book, "The Rio Grande," by 
Laura Gilpin.

We of course will be greatly interested 
in the volume because it is a record of your im- 
portant work in photography along the course of 
the river.

I saw the photographs when they were 
on display in the Fine Arts Center and surely 
they are beautiful.

Sincerely yours,

MGWsMBF Librarian


